2017 ABFOM "Scrumptious Soup Fundraiser"

cooketavernsoups.com

Dear Music Students & Parents,

We are excited to be running again the 3rd Annual AB Friends of Music "Scrumptious Soup" fundraiser featuring Cooke Tavern Soups! These are all-natural, freeze-dried soups that are easy to prepare and have a 1-year shelf life. They are vegetarian, contain no added preservatives, salt, or MSG, and there are plenty of Gluten-Free options as well! Great gifts for the winter... GOOD LUCK selling!!

Students earn 45% of the total amount they sell! For example, if a student sells \$100 worth of soups, they will earn \$45 profit. This profit will be credited automatically to each student's music account, to be used for trips, uniform purchases, banquet tickets, or other music expenses.

In compliance with the guideline established by the AB School Committee, students are asked to solicit only their family, neighbors, friends, association members and co-workers.

- > Start date: Wednesday, December 14, 2016
- **End date: Wednesday, Jan. 11, 2017** (return orders & checks to Ms. Moss or Mr. Hickey)
- Pick-up date: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 during school

How to take an order:

- 1. Show your customers the **Cooke Tavern Soup brochure/order form.**
- 2. Write each sale on the back of the brochure with customer's contact information.
- 3. Take payment at time of order. No cash Checks only made out to ABFOM.
- 4. Tell the customer that you will deliver soups to them on or after February 8th.

How to complete your order, and turn it in:

- 1. Fill in your name and phone number on the envelope the brochures came in.
- 2. Tally the total number of soups for each column, and write that number in the correct box at the bottom of the form.
- 3. Add up the total amount due and write that in the Total Due box at the bottom.
- 4. Make a copy of the order sheet. This step is important you will need this so you can correctly deliver your orders.
- 5. Checks should be made payable to ABFOM. No Cash Checks ONLY.
- 6. Hand in the completed order form and ALL checks by Wednesday, Jan. 11th.
 - Pick up orders in the ABRHS Chorus Room
 WEDNESDAY, February 8, 2017 ~ 8:00am to 4:30pm

You, your parents, or a friend MUST pick up your items before 4:30pm

Fundraiser Co-Chairs: Diane Ross diane.ross@verizon.net & Carol Leandro@verizon.net